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As part of our ongoing commitment to promote and encourage all vocations within our parish family, we will 
be presenting information monthly to help develop our knowledge and understanding of each calling.  
In November, we would like to take the opportunity to present a new initiative being undertaken by the 
Diocese of London to promote the discernment of vocations for young men. The Dormer House, located in 
London, ON is a residence for Catholic men (18+), who are seeking to discern their state of life vocations. Fr. 
Patrick Beneteau, Director of Vocations, and seminarians also reside here. The house, which includes a 
chapel, is in walking distance from the University of Western Ontario, King’s College and St. Peter’s 
Seminary and has capacity for 4 residents. To read more about the Dormer house please visit :
http://wp.dol.ca/webportal/diocese/content/1/8/Discernment%20House/1276
Let us pray for  all current and future residents of The Dormer House, as the Diocese provides this unique 
opportunity to explore one’s calling in an immersive, supportive environment. For more information on all 
vocations please visit the Vocations kiosks located at each parish site. We continue to pray for all of you in 
your vocations. The Vocations Committee
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